
 

 
 
To: Jared Ebert and Amber Gibson 
 
Re: 30 Day Extension on New Elk Mine and Lorencito 
       Liability Insurance Violation 
 
Date: June 28, 2024 
 
From: James F. Begano 
    Acting General Mine Manager 
 
We are requesting at this time for a 30 day extension on 
the Violation pertaining to the expired liability insurance 
coverage for New Elk Coal Co. and the Lorencito Site. 
 
 
Thank you 
James F. Begano 
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